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*PUBLIC ADVISORY* 

Tornado Siren on Country Club Road to be Relocated  

LaGrange, Ga. December 27, 2018 – The City of LaGrange wants to 
advise the public that the tornado siren located on Country Club Road 
at Lane Circle will be relocated to Country Club Road at Redline Alley. 
 

  
Tornado siren on Country Club Road to be relocated 

City crews plan to move the tornado siren in the next several weeks 
due to construction of The Thread on Country Club Road.  
 
The siren will also be mounted on a 65 foot pole from a 55 foot pole 
due to elevation loss.  
 
The City of LaGrange has 9 Tornado Sirens throughout the city. 



Unincorporated Troup County has 14, The City of West Point has 5, and 
The City of Hogansville has 2 sirens. 
 
Construction to extend The Thread out Country Club Road is ongoing.  
 

Media Contact: LFD Deputy Chief Chad Dallas, cdallas@lagrangega.org 

or (706) 883-2656 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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